
 

 
 

 

 To: Allan McIntosh, Convener;  Craig Adams, Derek Murray, Gerard Rattray and 
George Wyatt (Representatives of Holders of Premises Licences/Personal 
Licences);  Inspector John Soutar, Grampian Police; Sandy Kelman (Alcohol and 
Drugs Partnership);  Sohail Faruqi (Education);  Dr. Lesley Wilkie (Health);  Mark 
Donlevy, Ian Donaldson and Bob Westland (Community Safety);  Mary Crawford, 
Ken Eddie, Councillors Martin Greig and John West (Representatives of 
Residents within the Forum’s Area);  Conor McKay and Katherine Ross (Youth 
Representatives) and Diane Sande (Licensing Standards Officer).  

 
 

Town House, 
ABERDEEN 2 June 2010 

 
 

LOCAL LICENSING FORUM 
 

 The Members of the LOCAL LICENSING FORUM are requested to meet in Town 
House, Aberdeen on THURSDAY, 10 JUNE 2010 at 5.00 pm. 
 
 
  

 
 

JANE G MACEACHRAN 
HEAD OF LEGAL AND DEMOCRATIC SERVICES  

 
 
 

B U S I N E S S 
 

1 Welcome and Apologies   
 

2 Minute of Forum Meeting held on 22 April 2010  (Pages 1 - 6) 
 

3 Feedback from Joint Meeting with the Licensing Board on 23 April 2010  (Pages 7 - 
10) 
 

4 Statistical Information   
 



 

 
 
 

5 Update from Licensing Standards Officer   
 

6 Licensing Board Business Update  (Pages 11 - 24) 
 

7 Work Plan  (Pages 25 - 32) 
 

8 Contribution to Review of Statement of Licensing Policy  (Pages 33 - 78) 
 

9 Any Other Competent Business   
 

10 DVD Training Resource   
 

11 Confirmation of Date and Time of Next Meeting - Thursday 29th July 2010 at 5.00 
pm   
 

 
 

 
 

Website Address: www.aberdeencity.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Fiona 
Gardiner, tel. (52)2864 or email fgardiner@aberdeencity.gov.uk   
 


